
I support the survey process and believe that it needs to be done ferquently,  
but have a concern over the methodology.   
 
The survey calls for 400 surveys per state.  This will not generate a valid set 
of information because some states only have 40,000 boats and others have 
700,000 boats.  Unless they weight the value of the responses based on the 
number of boats in the particlular state, this survey will not be useful as the 
data will be invalid.  


